James R. Johnsen, Ed.D. President

Butrovich Bldg, Ste. 202, 910 Yukon Drive P.O. Box 755000, Fairbanks, AK 99775-5000 Phone: (907) 450-8000; Fax: (907) 450-8012

Email: ua.president@alaska.edu

www.alaska.edu



MEMORANDUM

To: Faye Gallant, Staff Alliance Chair Janes phuse

From: James Johnsen, UA President

Date: June 21, 2016

Staff Alliance Motion 2016-01 - Regarding Step Increases as part of the Annual Re:

Compensation Increase

I concur with the above-referenced motion's recommendation to apply the annual salary increase for FY17 of one step and also increasing the staff salary grid. The staff salary grid will increase 1.5% and one step will be applied. This is equivalent to the 2.5% salary increase for FY17 approved by the Board of Regents.

JRJ

CC: Tom Case, UAA Chancellor

Rick Caulfield, UAS Chancellor

Morgan Dufseth, UA System Governance Office Executive Officer Tara Ferguson, UA SWHR Compensation and Classification Director

Keli McGee, UA Chief Human Resources Officer

Mike Powers, UAF Interim Chancellor

Michelle Rizk, UA Vice President University Relations

Dan White, UA Vice President Academic Affairs and Research